FW: Code/permit/Special assessment Request / 633 COMMERCIAL ST, 2

From: Anne Howard <ahoward@provincetown-ma.gov>

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 6:19 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Code/permit/Special assessment Request / 633 COMMERCIAL ST, 2

A review of the records available to us, do not demonstrate any open/pending or expired permits for this Unit at 633 Commercial.
The Assessor’s office would be the department that could address liens/fines and special assessments.
Regards,

Annie

Anne Howard

Provincetown Building Commissioner/Zoning Enforcement Officer
260 Commercial Street

Provincetown, MA. 02657

1-508-487-7000 x 515

ahoward@provincetown-ma.gov




